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January 22, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers and Community Members: 
 
The Toronto District School Board (TDSB) would like to invite you to a public meeting to discuss a proposed boundary change 
between Niagara Street Junior Public School and The Waterfront School.  
 
Niagara St Jr PS has experienced an increase in enrolment and is operating at capacity, which has resulted in accommodation 
pressures at the school. In addition, the school building and site are relatively small, which does not allow for space expansions 
or placement of portables for any future growth.  
 
The TDSB has formed a Local Feasibility Team made up of central TDSB staff to discuss additional strategies to address 
continued accommodation pressures at Niagara St Jr PS. An attendance boundary change has been proposed to designate a 
portion of the Niagara Street Public School attendance boundary to The Waterfront School. The proposed boundary change 
would be implemented for September 2025 (please refer to attached map). 
 
More details about the proposed change will be presented at a public meeting where parents/guardians/caregivers and 
community members may provide feedback and ask questions. The public meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 6, 2024, 
both in-person and virtually. The meeting details are as follows: 
 
In-Person Public Meeting 
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Where: The Waterfront School – Room 233/ Lunchroom 
 
Virtual Public Meeting 
Date: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 
Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Where: Virtual Public Meeting – Zoom   
 
Participants must pre-register to join the In-person or Virtual meeting. To do so, please visit:  
https://tdsb-ca.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_V1Ur0VKTS8-KVmX64MAyXA#/registration 
 
For more information about this review, please visit the TDSB’s public website: 
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/About-Us/Strategy-Planning/Search-All-Reviews/id/190 

 
For questions about the registration process, accessibility, and/or to request accommodations such as interpreters and/or 
childcare for the in-person meeting, please contact Zdenka Sucevic at Zdenka.Sucevic@tdsb.on.ca or by phone at 416-394-3958 
by Tuesday, January 30, 2024.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jennifer Chan 
 
Jennifer Chan 
Superintendent of Education LN 21 

 
Mary Linton 
Superintendent of Education LN 22   
C.c. Alexis Dawson, Trustee Ward 9 
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Proposed Niagara Street Junior Public School and The Waterfront School 

Boundary Change, implementation for September 2025 
 

 
 

English This document contains important information.  Please take it to someone who can 
read English or to your School Office so that they can arrange for an interpreter or 
translation. 

 
 

French Le présent document contient des renseignements importants. Veuillez le montrer 
à une personne qui comprend l’anglais écrit ou au bureau de votre école qui 
prendra les dispositions requises pour engager un interprète ou un traducteur. 

Hindi 

 
Arabic 

 

Spanish Este documento contiene información importante. Por favor lléveselo a alguien que 
pueda leer ingles o a la oficina de su escuela de manera que ellos puedan hacer los 
arreglos necesarios para proveerle los servicios de un interprete o de un traductor. 

 


